" Our Reference: ‘ SYD12/00063

Your Reference: MP08_02222 MOD 2 Q‘o
Contact: Sevda Huseyin i‘“k Transport
Telephone: 8849 2914 — = Roads & Maritlme

GOVERNMENT SeI’VICeS

Director
Metropolitan and Regional Projects South
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
PCU0D30462

P.O Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Pilar Aberasturi

SECTION 75W MODIFICATION TO GLOBAL SWITCH DATA CENTRE
273 PYRMONT STREET, ULTIMO

Dear Mr Bright,

| refer to your letter of 17 January 2012 (MP08_0222 MOD 2) with regard to the above-
mentioned Major Project Section 75W application which was referred to the Roads and
Maritime Services (RMS) for comment.

RMS has reviewed the application and raises no objection to the application as the
proposed modifications will not have a significant traffic impact on the classified state

road network.

Any inquiries in relation to this development application can be directed to Sevda
Huseyin, Assistant Planner on telephone 8849 2914.

Yours sincerely
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"“James Hall
Senior Land Use Planner
Transport Planning Section, RMS
7 February 2012
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